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I am horrified to read of the proposal to build Sizewell C, especially  as I see part of it will be on Sizewell
marshes, a designated site of special scientific interest…
The damage it will do to the local wildlife does not bear thinking about, apart from the disruption to local
people & businesses!
And as for the plan to build enormous car parks at Wickham Market & Darsham for 3000 vehicles - it beggars
belief!
Please rethink this horrendous plan NOW!

Regards,
Sonia Elliott,




